
Most Urgent 
Secretariat of Governor Sindh 

Governor's House 
Karachi 

No.GS/ACCTTS/9-8/2015(DDO) 

Dated 2 N0  JUNE,2015 

To, 

The Managing Director, 

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority, 

KARACHI. 

Subject:- 	NIT REF NO. INF-KRY NO. GS/ACC-ITS/9-8/2015 (DDO) DATED 28.4.2015 

UNIFORM AND LIVERIES ITEMS (SPPRA. # 23942) 

I am directed to refer to you letter No: Dir(Enf-II)/SPPRA/GH-03(N)/14-15/9239, dated 

2" JUNE, 2015 on the subject noted above and to inform that this Secretariat has constituted 

the procurement purchase committee in the light of Rule-7 of SPP Rule-2010 (Amended-2013), 

in the committee one third of the members of a procurement committee are from the agencies 

or department and other than the procuring agency. 

It is further intimated that the Principal Accounting Officer of Military Secretary Wing, 

Governor's House and the Principal Accounting Officer Governor Secretariat are both 

separately. 

In the light of your advised for cancellation NIT, the NIT for procurement of Uniform and 

items (SPPRA No. 23942) has been cancelled and the call for fresh bids is not possible 

shortage of time. 

This is for your kind information. 

(ATTA MUHAMMAD PATHAN) 
SECTION OFFICER/DDO 

z CP to: 

1. P.S to Principal Secretary to Governor Sindh. 

2. P.S to Secretary Governor Sindh. 

3. P.S to Additional Secretary, Governor Secretariat. 

4. The Section Officer (Admn) Military Secretary Wing, 

Governor House Karachi. 
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